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CHRISTiFE FOlJLiiR

Seen— All the attractive 
sweaters the high school 
girls are wearing?
Those cute little white 
Angora balls that Annaleen 
Kedlin wears?
Boss well's new hat?
Miss Ĵilson's attractive 
shoulder bag?
The girls' new bas! etball 
suits? (They really are 
pretty.)

Noticed— How neat soine of 
the students always come 
to school; namely^ Marlene 
Eatmon, Jimmy Harris, 
Wanda High, Joan Brannon, 
Judy Lamm, Peggy Liles, 
Louise Davis, Mac Bowen, 
Douglas Brown, and others? 
The new collar fad with 
sweaters?
All the new watches stu­
dents got for Christmas?
Gloria Dew's new hair do? 
(Really is cutei)
The pretty skirts Linda 
Perry vrears to school?
The varieties in colors 
of Douglas Honeycutts* 
shirts?
The senior corner?

Heard— Of the new way to 
mend broken potted plants? 
Billy Glover's saying 
"and I dropped my big or­
ange drank"?
Wayne B, Finch is a dol­
lar stretcher?
Vivian Glover is the new 
school bus driver for No,
5?
The Cooley sisters sing 
over ¥GTM in Wilson on 
"The Gravy Show'* each Sat­
urday from ^ to 6 o'clock? 
Wondered— If the seniors 
will ever win the PTA Ban- , 
ner?

I'Jhy girls kick their 
shoes (loafers) off in 
class? Could it be that

they can concentrate bet­
ter?
'If. all juniors are tell­
ing the truth when they 
tell the seniors the Jun- 
ior-Senior Banquet will be 
during the winter montte?
Kept— All those New Year 
resolutions?
Realized— That a little 
daily studying may mean no

exams for you next spring, 
seniors?
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